
PROCLAMATION 
WHEREAS, our community’s quality of life is profoundly influenced by 

the tireless dedication and unwavering commitment of our Community 
Enrichment professionals; and 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Appreciation Week provides a vital 
opportunity to recognize and celebrate the invaluable contributions of these 
individuals who work diligently to uphold and enforce local codes, ordinances, and 
regulations; and 
 

WHEREAS, code enforcement officers play a crucial role in maintaining 
the safety, health, and aesthetics of our neighborhoods and businesses, ensuring 
they remain vibrant, welcoming, and compliant with established standards; and 
 

WHEREAS, these public servants often go above and beyond their duties 
to educate and assist community members in understanding and complying with 
codes, fostering a sense of cooperation and civic pride; and 
 

WHEREAS, during Code Enforcement Appreciation Week, we express 
our heartfelt gratitude for their dedication, professionalism, and commitment to 
enhancing the overall well-being of our community. 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED, that the City Council of the 

City of Brentwood, does hereby recognize October 6 - 12, 2024 as 

CODE ENFORCEMENT APPRECIATION WEEK 

and encourage all members of our community to join us in expressing our deep 
gratitude for their service, dedication, and the positive impact they make in our lives 
every day. 

Dated this 24th day of September, 2024 

 
 
 

                                        
     Joel R. Bryant, Mayor 


